

Newsletter

15th September 2023



Welcome

It's been a lovely, slightly cooler week at Jeavons Wood. The children are all settling in well and we are very proud of their progress so far.

Reminder - School Shoes

As a reminder, school shoes must be worn to school everyday. Trainers for PE/playtimes & wellies for forest should be kept in school for the children to change in to. This ensures no soggy feet when the weather changes and means we won't have mud inside the school building. School shoes should be black and made of a material that can be polished.

School Car Park

Please remember that if you are walking through the staff car park you need to keep to the footpath at all times. Please do not walk through the car park infront of the cars.



Congratulations!

Congratulations to Mrs Butcher who is due to have a baby in February. Once we have confirmed plans for her temporary replacement, we will let Wolves parents know. I know you will all

wish her well on this journey.

Uniform Exchange



The Uniform Exchange will be available every day in the **office foyer** from next Tuesday. All items in the Exchange are free to anyone who would like them. Please help yourself!

The Uniform Exchange is for any non-branded school uniform (shorts, trousers, skirts, polos, dresses, PE kits) in good condition, along with WOW day costumes, shoes and coats.

Please help the school to keep this area tidy by hanging all donations on the rail, or in the appropriate trays underneath the rail.

Second hand branded fleeces, jumpers and cardigans will remain available to purchase through the PTA website: https://jwpta.square.site

You're Invited



We would like to invite parents to attend a short class information session after school, during the week beginning 18th September. Each teacher will share information in their classroom about the year ahead, including key dates and answer any questions you may have about the upcoming year. This is a nice opportunity for you to meet the teacher & see your child's classroom.

Although this presentation is not aimed at the children, if you feel your child is able to sit quietly next to you, then they can of course attend with you.

For safety reasons, children will not be allowed to play inside/outside the school during this time. If for any reason you are unable to attend, the information will be shared electronically afterwards.

Teachers will let you know which day they will be holding their meeting on via Seesaw.

For Your Information

Please be aware that we have a case of shingles in school. You can find the NHS guidelines here if you think your child may have shingles:

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/shingles/

Coffee Morning

Thank you to all the parents who attended the recent coffee morning for those parents who have a child with additional needs etc. As this was so well attended and received we aim to make this a termly event. Please look out for upcoming dates in the newsletter.

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The Jeavons Wood Team



September 2023

Mon 18 - Fri 22 Class Info Sessions
Tues 19th Year 6 swimming
Fri 22nd School Photos
Tues 26th Year 6 swimming

October 2023

Tues 3rd Year 6 swimming
Tues 10th Year 6 swimming
Wed 11th Open Afternoon 2-3pm
Tues 19th Year 6 swimming
Tues 17th Year 6 swimming
Mon 23rd - Fri 27th HALF TERM

